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23rd February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Book Day 

It is World Book day on Thursday, 2nd March and we would like all the children to dress up as their favourite story 

book character, we would also like them to bring in their favourite story book. This is just for fun and there is no 

donation required. 

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations this term will be on Wednesday, 15th March from 3:30pm – 7:00 pm for all classes, with the 

exception of Kangaroo and Giraffe classes, who will start at the earlier time of 2:00pm.  

Access for all appointments will be via the main reception entrance, where you will need to sign in.  

Appointments will be a maximum of 10 minutes. This time is used to inform you of your child’s progress, if you 

would like to discuss other matters please ask for a separate appointment. Available times will be displayed in the 

cloakrooms from Wednesday, 8th March.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S Leather (Miss) 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 


